



30 September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As I am sure you are aware, it is now time for you to select a school for the next phase of your child's education.

If this is your first time selecting a school for key stage 2, you may like to book a parent tour to see Auriol in action and get to know us a little better. The Senior Leadership Team will be taking tours in small groups and there will be an opportunity for you to ask questions.

Tours will be on the following dates:

October 2022

Wednesday 5th October 2022 at 9.15am Thursday 6th October 2022 at 9.15am Friday 7th October 2022 at 9.15am

Tuesday 11th October 2022 at 1.30pm Wednesday 12th October 2022 at 11.15am Friday 14th October 2022 at 1.30pm

Please contact the school on 020 8393 4721 to book an appointment for one of these dates.

Please be assured those children joining us next September will participate in a full transition program and visit Auriol later this academic year, this will give them several opportunities to meet the teachers and find out about our school.

You are welcome to bring small children with you but please be advised that some of our classrooms are upstairs so we cannot accommodate pushchairs on the tour, although these can be left in reception. If you require any considerations or adjustments to support you with the visit, please let the school office know.

We look forward to welcoming you to Auriol.

Miss Rebecca Williams

Headteacher



